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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY DEPUTY P.V.F. LE CLAIRE OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 30th NOVEMBER 2010 
 

Question 
 
Will the Chief Minister be publishing progress against Strategic Plan initiatives again in January 
2011 and, if not, why not? 
 
 
Answer 
 
Yes, my intention is to publish such a progress report by the end of January 2011. 
 


